
From: Joe Waters <jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/8/2014 5:05:59 PM
Subject: Re: happy new year

Awesome. Thank you.
 

As for topics, as you probably remember, United Way is most interested in
 
education, health care, and financial stability, so those would be the
 
general areas in which to focus.
 

Thank you again,
 

Joe
 

---
 

Joe Waters
 
Vice President
 
Institute for Child Success
 
105 Edinburgh Court
 
Greenville, South Carolina 29607
 
864.350.2894 (c)
 
jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org
 
www.instituteforchildsuccess.org
 
Facebook: instituteforchildsuccess
 
Twitter: @ICS_SC
 
LinkedIn: institute-for-child-success
 

Columbia Office:
 
1201 Main Street
 
Suite 1980
 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
 
803.748.1246
 

On 1/8/14 12:41 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

>	Sure - I'm in. There's always a 10% chance that I might get booked into
 
>a conference committee or something at the same time, but barring that,
 
>I'll be there. As we get closer, let me know if there are specific
 
>topics you want me to hit.
 

mailto:Joe%20Waters%20%3Cjwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


>
 
>CLS
 
>
 
>
 
>Christian L. Soura
 
>Deputy Chief of Staff
 
>
 
>(803) 543-0792
 
>ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
>
 
>
 
>-----Original Message-----
 
>From: Joe Waters [mailto:jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org]
 
>Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 8:30 AM
 
>To: Soura, Christian
 
>Subject: happy new year
 
>
 
>Hi Christian
 
>
 
>Happy New Year. I hope all is well with you on the first floor.
 
>
 
>Last year you very graciously came and gave a briefing on the Governor's
 
>policy priorities to the United Way stakeholders during United Way Public
 
>Policy Day. I am writing to ask if you could do that again for us. This
 
>year's policy day will be on January 22nd and we are scheduling short
 
>briefings with the various caucus leaders starting at 2 pm. If you have
 
>10-15 minutes anytime between 2 and 4 that day, we would appreciate it.
 
>As last year, we will be the Blatt Building for these sessions.
 
>
 
>Thanks very much for your consideration. I hope you will be able to do
 
>this.
 
>
 
>Best,
 
>
 
>Joe
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
>---
 
>
 
>Joe Waters
 
>Vice President
 
>Institute for Child Success
 
>105 Edinburgh Court
 
>Greenville, South Carolina 29607
 
>864.350.2894 (c)
 
>jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org
 
>www.instituteforchildsuccess.org
 



>Facebook: instituteforchildsuccess
 
>Twitter: @ICS_SC
 
>LinkedIn: institute-for-child-success
 
>
 
>Columbia Office:
 
>1201 Main Street
 
>Suite 1980
 
>Columbia, South Carolina 29201
 
>803.748.1246
 


